
RUSH NURSERY SCHOOL, INC

October 2024

Mrs. Gronemeyer, Mrs. Hart & Mrs. O’Connell

 Dear Parents,

The four-year-old classes and KinderPrep are planning a field trip to Stokoe Farm Market

in Scottsville on Wednesday, October 16
th
. This will offer the children a chance to enjoy

some traditional Fall experiences.  Please have your child at Stokoe’s at 9:45 a.m. The tour

is from 10:00am-12:00p.m.  The price of this fun is $11.00 for each student.  UPK students

do not need to pay.

Caregivers and siblings are welcome to come, but they will need to pay the $11.00

admission fee at the door.  You are welcome to tour Stokoe Farm with your child's class

during the field trip.  Everyone that attends gets a mini pumpkin to take home.

Please have your child dressed for whatever the weather may bring that day.

Thank you for your help with this field trip. Please sign the permission slip below and

return it with the $11.00 as soon as possible.  UPK students do not need to pay.

 Sincerely,

Donna Gronemeyer

Karen Hart-

Kirstin O’Connell- 749-6166 

_________________________________________________________         

My child, __________________________ has my permission to participate in the field

trip to Stokoe Farm Market with his/her nursery school class on October 16th.   

         

    _______________________________________________                                       

                    Parent Signature

     ______________________________________________

           Emergency Phone Number (if adult is not staying)


